In This Issue

Webmail users click here

Official News

- · Web Services has moved
- · Telephone Office has moved!
- · Payroll Year to Date Omission
- · New location for exams & evaluation processing
- · Class of 2006 First Destinations Report

General Announcements

- · AU Blood Drive today
- · AU Dance Theater auditions
- · Changes to Fall 2007 intramural schedule!
- · Open Improvisation Master Class
- · Youth Soccer Event!
- · Jo Ann Miller Memorial Lecture on Ethical Issues
- · Field trip for engineering majors -- Free!
- · Bergren Forum
- · Deadline is Oct. 1
- · Free printer cartridge
- · AAC&U News September issue now online
- · Reserve Your Motor Pool Vehicles Online
- · Art Union hosts its first meeting of the year
- · Women in the Lead Workshops

What's Happening?

More Events...

| TODAY | TOMORROW | WEDNESDAY |
|----------------------|--|--|
| 10:00 AU Blood Drive | 5:00 Co-op Seminar I: Introduction to Co-Op | 11:30 15 Survival Strategies for College Instructors |
| | | 12:30 Religious institute |
| | Kodak market research manager to speak at Alfred U | 4:00 Men's Soccer Game |
| | 7:00 Volleyball Game | Women's Tennis Match |
| | 9:30 Art Union hosts its first meeting | 5:00 Mengel Metzger Barr Open House |
| | S | 5:30 High Holy Day Services |
| | | 7:00 Women's Soccer Game |

Web Services has moved

The Information Technology Services Web Team has moved to Greene Hall, 2nd floor.

If you have a web request, please submit to our form using the link below.

Link: Web Request Form

back to top Send Email Reminder

Telephone Office has moved!

The Telephone Office has moved to the lower level of Herrick Library. It is now located adjacent to the ITS Helpdesk Suite. The Telephone Office number remains the same -- 607.871.2806.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Payroll Year to Date Omission

Due to a change recently made during the statutory payroll implementation, the year to date totals for the Sept. 7 payroll did not include the Sept. 7 payroll. This has been corrected and the Sept. 21 year to date totals will be correct and include all payrolls through and including Sept. 21.

All checks and direct deposits were calculated and paid correctly. If you have any questions, please call the Payroll department and they will be able to assist you.

back to top Send Email Reminder

New location for exams & evaluation processing

Exam scoring and faculty evaluation processing have been relocated to the Science Center, Room 116. If you have any questions, please call Karen Grice at 871-2723.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Class of 2006 First Destinations Report

The First Destinations Report (formerly known as the Outcomes Report) for the class of 2006 is available online (see related link).

If you have any questions or would like a copy of the report sent to you, please contact Mark McFadden at the Career Development Center by phone at 871.2164 or by e-mail at mcfaddenm@alfred.edu.

Link: http://www.alfred.edu/cdc/Outcomes_06.htm

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU Blood Drive today

Please give blood today! No appointment? No problem! Drop in the Knight Club between 10-4.

back to top Send Email Reminder

AU Dance Theater auditions

If you want to audition to perform in student work, faculty work, or Guest Artist work then please come to the Dancers Audition, Tuesdagy, Sept. 11 at 7 p.m. in Miller 300.

If you get chosen then you would rehearse this semester and then perform in February. You would also be eligible for 2 credits next semester and they would not count as an overload. Questions? e-mail Chase Angier at angierc@alfred.edu

back to top Send Email Reminder

Changes to Fall 2007 intramural schedule!

Please note the following changes:

Tennis has been switched to - Monday Nights 6:30 - 10PM Volleyball has been switched to - Monday Nights 7 - 10PM

Team Rosters/Sign-ups will be accepted until Monday, Sept. 17

E-mail rosters to: millerst@alfred.edu

Sign Up Today!

Attachment: EMail+Sign+up+message+-Fall+20071.doc

back to top Send Email Reminder

Open Improvisation Master Class

All are invited to an open master class on improvisation given by Marianela Boan - internationally reknown choreographer, and Jason Carr - electro-acoustic musician, in Miller 300 Friday Sept. 14 from 10-11:15 a.m. No experience is necessary. Questions? e-mail angierc@alfred.edu

back to top Send Email Reminder

Youth Soccer Event!

The Men's & Women's Soccer Teams would like to invite all area youth soccer players, fans and families to come and watch the double header home game this Wednesday, Sept. 12. Men play Oswego @ 4PM. Women play Nazareth @ 7PM.

There will be lots fo fun activiites:

- youth game during half time
- kids shooting contest at 6 PM
- concessions

So faculty & staff, grab your kids after school and join us for the evening!

Attachment: 07_Youth_Day.doc

back to top Send Email Reminder

Jo Ann Miller Memorial Lecture on Ethical Issues

Miller Memorial Lecture on Ethical Issues in Medicine

Tuesday, Sept. 18, 2007, 8 p.m., Nevins Theater, PCC

"Single Payer National Health Insurance: The Ethical Imperative"

Keynote: Stephanie J. Woolhandler, M.D., M.P.H.

Dr. Woolhandler practices primary care internal medicine at The Cambridge Hospital and teaches at Harvard where she is an Associate Professor of Medicine and co-Director of the General Internal Medicine Fellowship Program. In 1986, she co-founded Physicians for a National Health Program, which advocates a single-payer system of national health insurance for the U.S. She has authored more than 50 research articles on health care access and financing.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Field trip for engineering majors -- Free!

The Career Development Center in co-sponsorship with Owens-Illinois is taking reservations for a field trip on Thursday, Sept. 13, 2007, to the Auburn, NY facility.

There is no cost to students! Lunch included.

Reservations are now being accepted on a first-come, first-served basis. If you are in a class in which this field trip is mandatory or encouraged, please make your reservation early. Space is limited!

How to sign up:

Contact the CDC by calling 607-871-2164 or send an e-mail to **cdc@alfred.edu**, subject line Owens-Illinois field trip. Please include your name, class year, major(s), preferred phone/cell number and e-mail.

Owens-Illinois requests that everyone wear pants/slacks (no dresses); jeans are acceptable but should have no tips or tears and closed-toes shoes (comfortable walking shoes are encouraged as there will be considerable walking). O-I will provide safety glasses and ear plugs for everyone while they tour the facility. No cameras or cell phones with cameras will be allowed; cell phones should be left on the bus while on the facility tour.

Bus will depart from McLane Center parking lot promptly at 8 a.m. and estimated return time to campus is 4:30 p.m.

Owens-Illinois is registered as a networking employer for the Engineering Career Fair on Thursday, Oct. 4. Get a jump on this employment opportunity by attending the field trip and networking with their representatives three weeks before the Engineering Career Fair.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Bergren Forum

The Bergren Forum, sponsored by the Division of Human Studies, will be meeting at 12:10 p.m. on Thursday, Sept. 13t in the Nevins Theatre, Powell Campus Center.

Speaker: Linda Mitchell

Topic: "Why It's Good to be Upwind of the Garderobe and Other Interesting Factoids about Medieval Castles"

back to top Send Email Reminder

Deadline is Oct. 1

The deadline for studying abroad during the Spring 2008 semester is fast approaching. If you are planning to study abroad this spring, please come to the Office of International Programs and get started.

We are located in Perlman (FKA-Allen) Hall. Our telephone number is (607) 871-2269, or better yet, e-mail us at studyabroad@alfred.edu

Have a great day.

"Be the change you wish to see in the world."

back to top Send Email Reminder

Free printer cartridge

The HEOP Office has a HP laserjet printer cartridge for the 2100 - 2200 series to give away. If incrested please call ext 2283

back to top Send Email Reminder

AAC&U News - September issue now online

Provost Buckley calls your attention to the availability online of the latest issue of the September 2007 AAC&U News. Please see link below.

Link: http://www.aacu.org/aacu_news

back to top Send Email Reminder

Reserve Your Motor Pool Vehicles Online

To better serve the campus community motor pool has launched a new online vehicle reservation form for faculty and staff use. Effective 8/27/07 this is the only request format that will be accepted.

To reserve a vehicle please go to the link below, it will prompt you for your network username and password, once you login you will be able to fill out the form. Within 24 hours, M-F you will also be notified by email if a vehicle(s) is available for the time and date you requested. If nothing is available, you will be notified by email. Please save the email stating no vehicle(s) is available to attach to your travel expense form as proof that you needed to use your own vehicle so you can get the full reimbursement. Student organizations will need to have the club advisor make the reservation for them. All billing is processed through the application and will be sent directly to Business & Finance.

If you have questions regarding the form or its use please contact motor pool at x2169 or e-mail motorpool@alfred.edu.

The link can also be found at http://our.alfred.edu in the Go to... drop down box, upper right corner, "Motor Pool Reservation".

Link: http://motorpool.alfred.edu

back to top Send Email Reminder

Art Union hosts its first meeting of the year

Art Union will be having its first meeting on Tuesday, Sept. 11 at 9:30 p.m. on the second floor of PCC. We will be meeting in the back area of the Lil Alf Cafe area where the sculpture of the underpants is.

We are looking for people to fill all positions of the committee. Soda and chips will be provided! Open to all students interested in art.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Women in the Lead Workshops

Friday, Sept. 28 at the Women's Leadership Center.

- *9:20 11:10 a.m. Conflict Management
- *12:20 2:10 p.m. Time Management
- *3:20 5:10 p.m. Meeting Management

Featuring Teri Knopf Pullara '88, principal of Knopf Consulting. Ms. Pullara will share her expertise in three workshops. Sign up for one, two, or all three. One participant in each workshop will win a \$100 gift certificate. You must register no later than Friday, Sept. 21. Call the WLC at 2971 or email wlc@alfred.edu.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews